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Bob Lowder preparing to move old slash (branches) beside the Balsam Glade Nature Trail.
Photo by Sam Beard
[image: image2.jpg]



Jim Levesque dragging slash away from the Nature Trail.
Photo by Sam Beard
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Lou Romero at a location where the slash has been moved away from the trail.
Photo by Sam Beard
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Slash has been moved down the hill and bucked logs have been moved to the trail. They will be moved by wheelbarrow

 to the pickup and hauled to the SRD hazmat building.
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Bob Lowder bucking an old log so that it can be moved away from the trail.
Photo by Sally Lowder
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Jim dragging slash away from the trail.
Photo by Sally Lowder
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Lou Romero removing branches with his axe so that the log can be moved farther down the hill.

Photo by Sally Lowder
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Jerry Carroll bucking a rotten log.
Photo by Sally Lowder
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Dan Benton ready to push a wheelbarrow of bucked wood to the pickup. 
Note the volunteers in the background passing wood uphill to the trail.
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Jerry Pekarek rolling a wheelbarrow of wood to the pickup.
Photo by Sally Lowder
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Sam Beard moving a piece of old stump that he has just low-cut. Sawyers usually low cut stumps immediately after felling hazard tree in picnic areas so that the area is not cluttered with stumps.
Photo by Sally Lowder
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Five members of the slash and log removal crew in Balsam Glade Picnic Area. 

L to R: Jim Levesque, Sam Beard, Bob Lowder, Jerry Carroll, and Bill White.
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